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Monday, June 3 – Feast: St. Charles Lwanga and 
Companions 
7:30a.m. – Erin Pettapiece 
 
Tuesday, June 4 – Ferial: Weekday 
7:30a.m. – Henry & Helen May, Mary Boinski 
 
Wednesday, June 5 – Feast: St. Boniface 
7:30a.m. – Intentions of Jan Brazolot, Intentions of 
                  Deborah Rowland 
 
Thursday, June 6 – Ferial: Weekday 
7:00p.m. – Nicola Stefano, Patricia Fisher,  
     Deceased Members of the Orso Family 
 
Friday, June 7 – Ferial: Weekday 
7:30a.m. –  Anne Oosterveld, Elliot Lane, 
      Deceased Members of the Semlak Family 
 
Saturday, June 8 – Ferial 
5:15p.m. – Betty Weiler, Dorothy Barrett, Anton Semlak 
                   
Sunday, June 9 – Pentecost Sunday 
9:00a.m. & 11:00a.m.  

 
Stewardship of Treasure: 

Thank you for your gift of $9,358.00 in support of your 
parish community in gratitude for God’s blessings.  

 
+We offer our prayers and sympathy to the family of 
Giulio Dal Bello. May he and all our deceased loved ones 
be at peace with the Risen Lord. 
 
+We welcome into our Catholic Faith Family through 
Water and the Holy Spirit in Baptism: Mason Andrews; 
Blakely MacKenzie-Ann Bland; Finda Grace Suma 
Everitt; Oliver Gregory Freeman; Savannah Rose 
Ghezzo; Audrey Christina Osuch; Reece Andrea Louise 
Pigozzo; Ace Richard Raco; Lynden Jet Tamin; Francesca 
Serafina Varga Toth and Valerie Tessa Zinger. We 
congratulate their families. 
 
PARISH NEWS  
FAREWELL RECEPTION 
Next Sunday, June 9th after the morning Masses 
there will be refreshments available in the church hall 
and a time to say farewell to Monsignor Noon who 
will be retiring at the end of June. 
 

 
 
 
IS YOUR CHILD IN GRADE 6? 
The Sacrament of Confirmation will be celebrated in 
Grade 7 this Fall. If your child does not attend a 
Catholic School please contact the Parish Office so 
that we can assist you in their preparation through 
the Catechetical Correspondence Program. All 
candidates for Confirmation are required to produce 
a baptismal certificate. 
 
2019 BABY BOTTLE CAMPAIGN 
Don’t forget to pick up your baby bottle today for the 
Michael House Baby Bottle Campaign. Fill your bottle 
with cheques, bills and change and support the life-
changing programs at Michael House Pregnancy 
Care Centre. Bottles will be collected on Father’s 
Day. Michael House is a charitable agency located in 
Guelph dedicated to providing shelter and support to 
pregnant and parenting young women. For more 
information call Karen at 519-546-4763 or email to 
Karen@michaelhouse.ca . 

FROM THE PASTOR’S DESK: “YOUTH OF 
TODAY” 
 
 The millennial generation is different 
from any previous generation. The world has 
changed so significantly for today’s young 
people that there are few “normal” patterns. 
Technology, computers, cell phones, the media 
and globalization of the economy have created 
a brand new world and the millennial 
generation will be the first to grow up and be 
totally immersed in the new world. For the most 
part, the millennial generation is made up of 
believers, not belongers. Young people are 
deeply spiritual, though not necessarily 
religious. They understand spirituality in terms 
of mystery. Beauty, compassion, inclusiveness 
and justice. Many live as disciples. Catholicism 
is most effective in responding to young people. 
Their dreams and hungers, when it provides a 
context and a language for naming and 
celebrating their experience of God. The faith 
must speak to them when it serves as a means 
for the Jesus experience and provides a 
sacramental community – a spiritual home. 
 



65 DATE (do not change anything here, we’ll put a correct header each week) 
 

NATURAL FAMILY PLANNING 
Learn about the benefits of Natural Family Planning (NFP) 
as you build your family with nature and God’s plan for 
married love. Modern methods of NFP are wholesome, 
healthy and a highly effective method for postponing or 
achieving pregnancy without the use of drugs or devices. 
The Creighton Model is one of several methods and can 
be particularly helpful for women and couples walking a 
subfertility journey, who have experienced miscarriage, or 
who have reproductive health issues like PCOS or 
endometriosis. A free introductory session to the 
Creighton Model Fertility Care System will be offered at 
the Basilica of Our Lady Church Hall on June 2nd from 2-
4p.m. Childcare may be provided upon request. Email 
Rebecca at rebeccamcevoy@pm.me for more 
information. 
 
OTHER NEWS 
COMMUNITY EVENTS 
- CYO Camp Brebeuf Rockwood is in its 78th year and 
offers a variety of camping experiences. To register 
contact Jason Gould, Director of CYO Camp Brebeuf at 
519-856-4671 or jason.gould@campbrebeuf.ca . 
- St. Teresa of Avila Parish 30th Annual Garden Party at 
19 Flamingo Drive Elmira - Community BBQ from 5-8p.m.; 
outdoor snack booth; bingo; penny table; silent auction 
and much more. Fireworkds at 9:30p.m. 
 
WALKING PILGRIMAGE TO MIDLAND 
Those who walk the Guelph to Midland Pilgrimage find it 
to be a unique and grace-filled experience. For 8 days 50-
90 pilgrims pray, sing, laugh, share stories and eat 
amazing meals. The journey, though not always easy, is 
always rewarding. There are support vehicles to assist 
anyone along the way with a lift up a hill or for a shorter 
day to return to camp. Participate for 1 day, a weekend or 
the full 8 days. Go to www.ignatiusguelph.ca (under 
program) for more information and registration or contact 
Tanya DeGroot at 519-745-9474. 
 
PALLIATIVE CARE 
Are you caring for a loved one in need of palliative care? 
A committee of experts in various related fields came 
together to answer possible questions that are often 
raised at this difficult time in a person’s life. Find the 
answers to important questions at 
https:hamiltondiocese.com/palliative.care or contact 
Teresa at 1-905-528-7988 ext. 2250.  
 
MASS IN HONOUR OF ST. ANTHONY 
Join us at St. John’s Church on June 13th with benediction 
and distribution of the “Bread of the Poor” with 
participation of the Coro Cantitalia. Proceeds to Guelph 
General Hospital. 
 

SUNDAY SMILE: 
A father was approached by his young son who 
told him proudly, “I know what the Bible 
means!” His father smiled and replied, “What 
do you mean you know what the Bible means?” 
The son replied, “I do know.” His father said, 
“Okay, what does the Bible mean?” “That’s easy 
Dad. It stands for Basic Information Before 
Leaving Earth.” 
 
 
 
45th ANNUAL PILGRIMAGE TO THE SHRINES OF 
QUEBEC 
Join us August 5th to 9th as we visit Our Lady of the 
Rosary Shrine and Our Lady of Lourdes Shrine – 4 
nights accommodations; 4 breakfasts; 1 lunch and 4 
dinners and all religious activities. Cost per person – 1 
per room $795; 2 persons $725 and 3 persons $695. 
Contact Angie Hunt at 519-766-5262. 
 
VOCATION VIEW 
The Lord said, “You will be my witness in Jerusalem, in 
all Judea and Samaria, and to the ends of the earth.” 
Pray for an increase of vocations to the ordained and 
consecrated life. If you think God is calling you to be a 
priest contact Father Michael King, Vocation Director, 
Diocese of Hamilton at 1-905-528-7988 or email 
vocations@hamiltondiocese.com . 
 
SHRINE OF THE SORROWFUL MOTHER 
The Shrine of the Sorrowful Mother St. Agatha 
Cemetery Chapel, St. Agatha, Ontario built in 1857 is 
open for visitation every Sunday from June 2nd to 
September 29th from 1-4p.m. 
 
PARENTING TIP OF THE MONTH 
As summer approaches life tends to become a little 
more relaxed. Longer days mean bedtimes become 
less specific, warmer days mean our food and drink 
consumption changes, and hopefully, we take full 
advantage of these lovely days by spending more time 
with our children. This summer be specific and plan 
what you would like to accomplish with your children; 
more reading time together, more time hiking, more 
family game nights, more time spent preparing and 
cooking as a family etc. Time spent together creates 
confident, healthy children and when we include daily 
prayer with our family, life is golden! (Family Ministry 
Office 1-905-528-7988). 
 


